PUBLIC NOTICE
CITY OF SAMMAMISH

Sammamish City Council
City Councilmembers attending a Ribbon Cutting for the Indigo Urgent Care
Friday, January 12, 2024

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of four or more Sammamish City Councilmembers, will be attending a Ribbon Cutting for Indigo Urgent Care hosted by the Sammamish Chamber of Commerce on Friday, January 12th 11:00am. Indigo Urgent Care is located at 530 228th Ave NE. No action will be taken by Council at this event.

Please contact Lita Hachey, City Clerk at lhachey@sammamish.us or call (425) 295-0512, for more information. 





Lita Hachey 
City Clerk
Published on Thursday, January 4, 2024

